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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7288.1 

 

Date of response: 03/04/2023 

 

Request: 

  

I understand that the London Fire Brigade carried out an inspection of Kings Wharf, 301 Kingsland 

Road, London E8 4DS on 31 October 2022, and has recently issued a Section 30 Notice of the 

Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 to Burlington Estates, the agents managing the freehold 

property on behalf of KWRTM Ltd. As a Kings Wharf Leaseholder and Member of KWRTM Ltd, I 

hereby formally request to receive a copy of the Notice and details of the fire safety works now being 

enforced. 

 

Response: 

 

Further to your request, a Fire Safety Audit took place on the 14th December 2022. The King’s Wharf 

was issued with an Enforcement Notice. Please see below for a letter from the London Fire 

Commissioner for your information. 

 

Copies of live Enforcement Notices are publicly available on the LFB website; a copy of which is also 

included below: Enforcement Notice.  

 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 

about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

  

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/community/public-notices/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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